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LUKOIL Press Service warns all the concerned parties of illegal use of LUKOIL's
corporate trademark, identity and profile at http://lukgroupinternational.com, which
does not have anything to do with any of LUKOIL Group companies.

As the number of fake web sites increases, we advise all the concerned parties to be
cautious and double check the information against LUKOIL's official web sites
(www.lukoil.ru and www.lukoil.com).

Neither LUKOIL nor LUKOIL Group's companies are responsible for any negative
effect in which the use of false information, obtained from unreliable sources, may
result.​
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